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Adrienne Wilson 

From: 
Date: October 4, 2020 at 9:11:38 AM MDT 
To: "Division 2, Kim McKylor"  
Subject: [EXTERNAL] - Property Tax Account 

Do not open links or attachments unless sender and content are known. 

Kim McKylor 
Councilor, Division 2 
Rocky View County 

October 4, 2020 

Dear Ms. McKylor, 

I am writing today in response to an overdue tax account reminder that I received in the mail last 
week.  I was quite shocked as we always pay our taxes in full, on time.  A quick check of our tax 
roll number, 04721075 will confirm.  Checking back on my records, I noticed that I paid in full 
on September 1st, 2020 as noted by attached bank statement.  It quickly became obvious to me 
that due to the change in date this year due to the pandemic, and my misreading of the letter, I 
noted in my calendar to pay the taxes on September 1st. This is my error. However, I was one 
day late, with no intention of being late. 
I am writing to you for consideration of reversal of the penalty.  We took advantage of the 
deferral of payment of property tax this year as I was laid off from my job.  Although I was 
eventually re-hired, it was at a reduced rate.  We are facing many unknowns in 2021. 
Thank you for your time and consideration. 

Best regards, 
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